

Grange Park Gazette

May 2018

Grange Park Primary School Grange Avenue Stirchley Telford TF3 1FA

www.grangeprimaryschool.co.uk

It has been another busy but exciting few weeks at Grange Park. The children have been involved in lots of exciting activities and it has been lovely to see so many parents, grandparents, carers, aunts, and uncles etc joining in with our parent after-noons. We really value the time that you are able to give to join your children and we know that they love it too.

Looking forward, next half term is also going to be very busy so keep an eye on ParentMail and our Facebook page for updates on events and photos of some of the great learning experiences that the children are enjoying.

Polite reminder

We would like to remind parent/carers and other adults who drop off and collect their children, that there are a lot of small children around.

We have had reports from other parents and children of inappropriate language and behaviour being displayed on the playground.

Please can we ask that you are mindful when you are on school grounds of this and refrain from any inappropriate behaviour or language.

Thank you.

Attendance.

As attendance is so important to all the children, we would like to remind parents that if your child is unwell it is important to report the absence on parentmail or by leaving a message on the school answer phone. This enables us to mark them correctly on the register. Also to improve late arrivals, a designated member of staff will be conducting spot checks. This will support the children's learning and self esteem

Dates for your diaries

-NPM + RKH- Twycross Zoo— Tue 12th July

-NAM + RGR - Twycross Zoo— Wed 13th June

-Summer Show/Art Gallery Wed 27th June

-Year 2—Chirk Castle— Thu 28th June

-Y1-6 Weston Park— Wed 4th July

-Y6 Leavers Evening— Tue 17th July

- Y6 Leavers Trip— Thu 19th July (details TBC)



We are pleased to announce that Grange Park Primary School has won the Shropshire Primary PE & Sport Premium 'Physical activity & health enhancing initiatives' Award 2018. We won the award for our girls football leagues that we organise for Telford & Wrekin schools and also for our increase in participation of children competing at both District and County level from Grange Park.



Well done to this half terms house point winners!

REMINDER:

We break up on
Friday 25th May
and return back to School on
Monday 4th June



Like us:

www.facebook.com/grangepark2



Follow us:

www.twitter.com/grange_park



Register with us:

You can register through the school office to receive all communications from school directly to your account (or phone if you download the app!)



Email us:

parents.grangepark@taw.orq.uk



Call us:

01952 387490